COVID-19 Requirements

Everyone is required to show proof of a negative COVID test. Please see the three options below:

1. Obtaining a nurse administered PCR test within 24 hours of the event to present to Treasury nurses.

2. Obtaining a nurse administered antigen test day of the event to present to Treasury nurses.

3. Anyone unable to obtain a test prior to arrival can receive a free onsite test at Treasury day of the event.
Note that this test requires you to arrive 30 minutes prior to the event.

Upon arrival at Treasury, you will be directed to the COVID testing site. Please be prepared to present your
results to the nurses to obtain a wristband.



